
REMEMBERING

Anthony "Tony"  Brummet
March 31, 1931 - June 8, 2024

Tribute from Nunes-Pottinger Funeral Service & Crematorium Ltd.

The Nunes-Pottinger Funeral Service & Crematorium Staff send our condolences to family and

friends.

Tribute from Delores &amp; Gerry Brisbois

Relation: A neighbour 

Dearest Lois! I am so sorry to hear of Tony's passing! May he now rest in peace! Please accept our

most sincere condolences! Delores & Gerry

Tribute from Jess Ketchum

Relation: Friend

I was sorry today to learn of Tony's passing. I had the honour and pleasure of meeting and working

with Tony during his days of public service as MLA and Cabinet Minister. I always enjoyed our times

together. He contributed a great deal to building BC.  My condolences to his family and friends.

Tribute from Bud Smith, KC

Relation: In government

My condolences to Lois, Sue, Heather, Tom. Tony was well regarded by his colleagues in caucus and

cabinet, for his accomplishments as a Minister in Bill Bennett's cabinet. While in Victoria Tony never

lost sight of the fact he represented a somewhat distant northeast BC constituency. His advocacy for

constituents was constant and highly respected "back home".  A highly principled person; an invariably

decent man; who contributed well to those he served.

Tony, Rest In Peace.

Tribute from Glen &amp; Pat Forster

Relation: Mostly from church.

Sincere condolences & prayers to Tony's family.  While MLA in the Peace River area Tony helped us

get power to our farm west of Fort St. John sooner than later.  We were always very grateful for his

help.  RIP Tony.


